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June 17, 2016

Via email: fastorga@parkcity.org

Mr. Francisco Astorga, AICP Planning Director
Park City Planning Department

445 Marsac Ave

Park City, UT 84060

Re: Alice Claim CUP Application - Landscaped Walls Example
Dear Francisco:

| write on behalf of the applicant, King Development Group, LLC, to respond to a concern expressed by
the Planning Commission regarding the viability and positive effect of landscape planting between the retaining
walls proposed at the entry to the Alice Claim project. The current design places the retaining walls 5 feet apart
and plants that space with a mixture of evergreen and deciduous trees and shrubs. Based upon my experience
with landscape in the Rocky Mountains, | believe these plants will grow and be healthy, and naturalize the
appearance of the proposed retaining walls. Within Park City there is a good example of healthy plant materials
growing between retaining walls in confined spaces. | have attached below photos of these plants flourishing
between retaining walls. The planting proposed for the walls at Alice Claim is much denser, meaning the spacing
between plants is closer together and will visually screen much more of the proposed walls. The 5-foot growing
space will not inhibit plant viability.

Respectfully,

Marc Diemer Gregg E Brown
Associate Principal Director of Special Projects
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Bradley R. Cahoon, Esq.
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